
MARK HANSEN P .E. 
C:ONSIJL TING EN~ INEE"RS TESTING LABOR A TORY 

2605 N Old Glenn Hwy, Palmer, AK 996+5 Phone: (907) 7+5-4721 
e-maff: mhpeillrntaanllne.net 

December 11, 2019 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
Region~V 
1600 East Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, Texas 76011 
Attention: Michelle R Simmons 

Subject: Request for license clarification and/or change of wording 
License 50-23283-02 

Dear Ms. Simmons, 

The application for our current license requested "Troxler Electronic Laboratories 3400 
series Portable gauges" as one of the allowable purposes for use of licensed materials. 
The license as issued specifically lists the Troxler 3411-B gauges rather than 3400 
series gauges. 

I am currently planning on transferring one of my older 3411-B gauges back to Troxler 
and replacing it with a new Troxler 3430 gauge. This would have been allowable under 
the original wording in the application, but not allowable under the current wording. I 
request my license be changed to allow possession and use of Troxler "3400 series" 
gauges. 

Sincerely, 

c:;~~--
Mark Hansen 

6/7223 



Torres, Roberto 

From: Simmons, Michelle 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 4:36 PM 
Torres, Roberto 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Re: Amendment request 
NRC Letter 12-11-19.pdf 

Roberto, 

Here's the letter from the licensee that's requesting to change the wording under Item 9.A., from to Troxler 
3411-B to Troxler 3400 Series. 

Thanks 

From: Mark Hansen <mrconcreteak@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 4:30 PM 
To: Simmons, Michelle <Michelle.Simmons@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Amendment request 

Dear Ms. Simmons, 

Attached is the written request we discussed. 

Mark Hansen, P.E. 
2605 N Old Glenn Hwy 
Palmer, AK 99645 
907-745-4721 

On Wed, Dec 11, 2019 at 1:03 PM Simmons, Michelle <Michelle.Simmons@nrc.gov> wrote: 

· You can email me your request. 

Thanks 

Michelle R. Simmo·ns 

Senior Health Physicist 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 

Region IV 

1600 East Lamar Blvd. 
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Arlington, Texas 76011 

817-200-1590 
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